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PERMIT REVIEW SECTION

14741 Governor Oden Bowie Drive, Upper Marlboro MD 20772.
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Permit Reviewer:
Kelsey Shaffer
21792-2018-U
Telephone Number:
(301) 952-3217
May 10, 2018
Fax Number:
(301) 952-4141                                 6117 Baltimore Ave
The following comments were generated from permit review.  Any questions or concerns regarding the following should be directed to the reviewer at the phone number provided above.  Further comments may be generated when the appropriate information has been submitted.
1. This permit is for an existing gas station and food and beverage store located in the MU-TC zone at 6117 Baltimore Avenue in Riverdale.  A Special Exception, SE-3789, was approved back in 1988 for a gas station subject to certain conditions that needed to be met.  A revision to the Special Exception was applied for, but then withdrawn and those conditions were never met.  A Revision to SE-3789 is required meeting those conditions.  The revised Special Exception plan then needs to be submitted to our Applications section for certification.  The applicant must contact Cheryl Summerlin at 301-952-3578 for further instructions on the revised Special Exception process.

2. The applicant must submit documentation indicating the gas station has not ceased the retail sale of gasoline for more than a 14 month period from the date of the approved SE-3789 in 1988 to the present date per Section 27-358(c) of the Zoning Ordinance.
3. All proposed permits for signage may require a Revision to the Special Exception.
Called applicant, Bhoopendra Prakash, to discuss comments.  Sent comments to bprakash@plan-source.com.  
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